
 

 

Dear Parent, 
 
As you are aware that despite the present emergency situation, the school is processing the 

annual result of your ward,  which will be published tomorrow Thursday, 26th March 2020 at 

8.00 am. Further to our earlier circular regarding choice of second language (French or Hindi) 

we would like to request you to select the choice of second language for your ward for the 

coming academic  year 2020-2021 on the consent form which is available both in the ICSK 

mobile app and web portal (www.icskcloud.com). 

In the web portal the link is placed in the sub menu on the left side which is located at the top 

of the Dashboard and in the mobile app, it is given below timetable. Kindly furnish the language 

choice as soon as possible.  

Regards 
 
Dr.V.Binumon 
Principal           25.3.2020 
        

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Note : All  ICSK circulars are sent through ICSK Cloud app and school will not be responsible for any   

communication that is circulated by any other media. 

http://www.icskcloud.com/

